FRONTIER

Carrier Customer Bulletin

Date of Bulletin:

February 17, 2023

Notice #: CCBFTR02098
Audience: CLEC, Reseller, ISP
Subject: Fiber Speed Ranges to Include 2000/2000 for Wholesale

Advantage Broadband

Date Effective:

April 3, 2023

We are pleased to announce that we have changed the number of speed ranges for
fiber to include 2000/2000 as an additional option for Wholesale Advantage
Broadband to provide our valued customers with more speeds to choose from.

Beginning April 3, 2023, customers whose Wholesale Advantage Broadband contracts
have been updated may place new orders for the 2000/2000 symmetrical services at

the new MRC.

To inquire about information in this notice, please contact your Frontier Account
Manager or Contract.Management@ftr.com.
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